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WE’RE OPEN 
PLEASE REVIEW THIS INFORMATION IF YOU NEED TO 
STOP BY OUR OFFICE 
 
 
To Our BFG Clients, 
 
Business Financial Group has remained operational during the city-wide shutdown 
due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Our full staff has been working from home, and we 
brought everyone back to the office on June 8th after 2 ½ months of working from 
home. 
 
We want to let you know about the steps we are taking to protect against the 
transmission of COVID-19. 
 
 
If You Visit, Please… 

 If you need to come to our office, please call and arrange a time. When you arrive, 
please wear a mask. If you do not have a mask, we will provide a disposable mask. If you 
are feeling unwell or have a fever, please postpone your visit. 

 
How We Are Keeping our Offices Safe for our Team and for You if You Visit 

 We are conducting virtual meetings at this time. 
 We are actively encouraging sick employees to stay home. 
 We have reconfigured the layout of our office to allow for increased distance between 

employee work stations. 
 All of our employees are required to wear masks except when they are sitting alone at 

their desks. 
 Our employees will practice social distancing by avoiding face-to-face gatherings and 

maintaining a minimum distance of 6 feet from others. 
 We have a cleaning crew that comes in each night and deep-cleans our office. During the 

work day, we will regularly disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces such as 
workstations, keyboards, telephones, handrails, and doorknobs. 

 We will communicate with any companies whose employees or representatives need to 
be in our offices, and we will notify them of our guidelines and ask that they follow them.   

 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding during these unprecedented times. We look 
forward to continuing to provide you with excellent service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The BFG Team 
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BusinessFinancialGroup.com  

210-495-8474 / 1-888-757-2104 

Business Financial Group provides corporate services, including human 
resources consulting, compliance and administration support, payroll and 
employee benefit program development and maintenance. We also 
provide group retirement and personal financial planning services. 

Securities and advisory services offered through Commonwealth Financial Network®, Member FINRA/SIPC, a Registered Investment Adviser.  Human resources 
services and consulting, payroll processing services, employee program development and maintenance services, fixed insurance products and services offered by 
Business Financial Group are separate and unrelated to Commonwealth.  Business Financial Group is located at 500 North Loop 1604 East, Suite 250, San Antonio, 
Texas 78232. 

This material has been provided for general informational purposes only and does not constitute either tax or legal advice. Although we go to great lengths to make 
sure our information is accurate and useful, we recommend you consult a tax preparer, professional tax advisor, or lawyer. 


